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The committee’s work in the past months was focused on developing a survey to be distributed to all CSU libraries to assess current OA publishing practices and specific support needed to advance OA publishing and OA awareness on CSU campuses. 

Committee activities highlights:

· Reviewed draft questionnaire about OA publishing practices and ORCID adoption and awareness
· Survey will be administered in May 2019; analysis to be performed during the summer; recommendations stemming out of the survey to be sent to COLD for consideration at the Fall 2019 meeting
· Andew Weiss, ScholComm member, along with Patrick Newell and Adriana Popescu participated in the ScholarWorks Implementation Team meetings and discussions. 
· Funding requested from COLD to support Copyright responders’ proposal for training to be conducted by Kyle Courtney 
· ScholComm members to attend the joint LibIT/STIM/ScholComm/ScholarWorks meeting, hosted by California State Northridge at the Oviatt Library on August 6-7. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Since this is a new committee, there are four members who will complete their one-year term at the end of this academic year. The STIM liaison appointment is also a one year commitment, so a new liaison should be appointed. 

 
